

Loxdale Primary School

Dudley Street, Bilston, West Midlands, WV14 0AU Fax: (01902) 558573 Phone: (01902) 558570 Email: loxdaleprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk

9th September 2022



Dear Parents/ Carers,

Today is an extremely sad day with yesterday's news that Her Majesty The Queen has died. I am sure that you will join me and our school community in sending our condolences to the Queen's family at this very difficult time.

Her Majesty was not only our monarch, a beacon of hope to millions of people around the world, she was also a mother and a grandmother to her family, who will mourn her loss deeply. She has been a constant in all our lives for so many years and was loved by so many- a comfort blanket for those she served with unending duty and devotion. Today it just feels different that she is no longer with us.





























In school today and over the coming days, our children will be spending time remembering Her Majesty and learning more about her life and dedication to serving the nation. We will also hold a two-minute silence as a mark of respect.

Over the coming days we will work hard to support each other and our children to help them understand the nation's loss.



Yours sincerely,

P Scott

Mrs Patricia Scott Headteacher



















